

W: www.thegreatescapeoz.com.au M: 041

M: 0413 704 104

E: trackboss508@gmail.com

The Great Escape Oz March 2022 Newsletter

G'day to all Rallyitives and those who are interested in joining our trusty group.

THIS IS A RALLY HEALTH CHECK ON ENTRANTS AND CARS.

WITH JUST 5 WEEKS TO GO BEFORE THE GREAT ESCAPE OZ IS BACK ON THE TRACK FOLLOWING 2.5 YEARS OF HOPE AND CANCELLATIONS, SO GET YOUR PAPERS IN.

We all know what we have been through, but we now need to get serious and get cracking with little time to spare so entry forms and registration money must be in along with catering and fundraising money, so you need to prioritise this as it becomes harder for us back here in the office.

All the tracks have been completed, catering is arranged, and accommodation is sorted. Now it's up to you to get the ENTRY FORMS IN with MONEY, CATERING MONEY AND FUNDRAISING MONEY.

ONLY 41 SLEEPS TO GO SO DON'T MAKE IT SLEEPLESS NIGHTS FOR ME

GET ALL THE THINGS IN ASAP

The numbers are not as good as we hoped as things have changed in people's lives in the 2.5 years since we all enjoyed the fun and adventure in 2019 from Cowra to Canberra. Well now we are back and ready for more fun and adventure from Broken Hill to Augathella Qld via Birdsville. Most of the country is picture perfect from the rains in the bush over the last 2 months. Grass is knee height, dams are full, creeks are flowing, people are smiling, bird life is amazing, with some bush flowers out because the weather is warm after the rain. So it now up to you to get out and see this incredible changed landscape as it does not happen often.

his is rally number 19 so it's a warmup to the 2023 20-year Great Escape Oz as it's a big one. We have added the opportunity for motor bikes to join the rally, it's a 7-day rally so I have listened to your thoughts and suggestions. We now need completed registration forms.

We need to print name tags so remember to put your team members names down. With Easter in the middle of all this it reduces the number of businesses working days so please get all your information in as soon as possible.

ACCOMMODATION.

I have some accommodation available as a group has pulled out, what was booked was a room for 3 ladies (double and single), this is available in the following towns, it could be a room, a cabin to suit 3 people.

- Comfort Inn Broken Hill. Both Friday and Sat night 29 and 30 April '22.
- Tibooburra Family Inn 1 May '22
- Innamincka Hotel 2 May '22
- Birdsville Caravan Park 3 May '22
- Nothing at Windorah. 4 May'22
- Quilpie 5 May 3 beds in a room in a house with other rally crews in other rooms.
- Tambo 6 May '22.1 room Tambo Tavern
- Cabin Augathella 7 May '22

Please contact me if you are interested in this accommodation and I'll deal with the venue as it can become messy. Remember they are set up for 3 women a double and a single.

RAFFLE TICKETS - GREAT PRIZES.

The RAFFLE will be drawn at the Welcome Dinner 30th April 2022 at the Palace Hotel Broken Hill so either buy tickets get a book or two and sell the tickets adding all ticket sales to your fundraising for your car. Fifty (50) tickets \$2 each = \$100 for your car. So a very uncomplicated way of adding to your fundraising.

- 1st Prize Jura E8 Black Fully Automatic Coffee Maker, Swiss made.
- 2nd Prize 65-inch 4KUltra HD Smart TV.
- 3rd Prize Fuel Voucher for \$250 Australia wide.

All books sold or unsold must be in our POST BOX by TUESDAY 19 APRIL 2022.

Please return all books with car number or name to PO BOX 1089 BAULKHAM HILL NSW 2153. All ticket money banked

BEYOND BANK A/C TV STEWART GE Oz

BSB 325 185. A/C # 03767310 REF: YOUR CAR NUMBER (Super important!)

The take-a-way message is 'get your Entry Forms in.' See attached.

See Ya down the track

Terry Stewart Track Boss

M. 0413 704 104.

E. trackboss508@gmail.com

W. www.thegreatescapeoz.com